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PUBLIC NOTICE
PED seeks public comment regarding the 2020-2021 Annual State Application under Part B of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA-B)
 
Santa Fe, NM – The New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) and the Special Education Division (SED) invite the public to comment on the proposed New Mexico State IDEA-B Application for the 2020-2021 school year. 

The 2020-2021 Proposed IDEA-B State Application is posted at:
https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/special-education. To review the application, click on 2020-2021 IDEA-B State Application.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Public comment for the 2020-2021 Proposed IDEA-B State Application will be taken for 30 days starting on Friday March 13, 2020, through Friday April 10, 2020. Public comment may be submitted by email, fax or mail.
 
• By Email: spedfeedback@state.nm.us 
• By FAX: (505) 954-0001 
• By Mail: New Mexico Special Education Division 

Attn: Sandra Riggs 
120 South Federal Place, room 206 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
 
For more information, please contact Sandra Riggs at (505) 827-3599 
New Mexico Public Education Department
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